Let's celebrate...

Reception Katelyn for persevering when ordering numbers 0 – 20. Year 1 Callum for showing curiosity in science and taking pride in his presentation.				
Year 3	Saphire for taking pride the environment and showing repsect to all the adults she has spoken too!			
Year 4 Dylan for always showing respect to his class mates and adults in the school.				
Year 5	Alfie for showing curiosity and demonstrating self-belief when writing an excellent report on Snow Leopards.			
Year 6	Rebekah for always showing pride in her work, she has beautiful handwriting and her books are a pleasure to mark, thank you Rebekah.			



Doxey Primary Sports Day Wednesday 20th July



Nursery and Reception – 9.15am – 10.00am Year 1 & Year 2 from 10.30am Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 from 1.30pm

Parents are welcome to watch and support their children.

We hope the weather will be warm and sunny so please ensure children have adequate sun protection applied and are wearing caps or hats.

In the event of wet weather we will make a decision on the morning and will update parents as soon as possible.

Can you help?

We are looking for a small wooden rowing boat or dingy for the Early Years outdoor area. An old boat in need of some TLC would create a fantastic imaginative space for the children to play.

Fun Friday

Every Friday after school there will be an ice cream shop and summer fete game set up under the canopy, this week's game is "Pick a Card". All money raised will go into school funds to buy new resources for the children.

PLASTIC BOTTLE COLLECTING

The school require plastic bottles and tops, e.g. juice bottles, **NOT MILK CONTAINERS**.

There will be a collection box outside our Reception Class in the playground.

CHILDREN'S TOYS REQUIRED

Are you having a clear out ready for the summer? We are looking for donations of clean, good quality children's toys. All donations can be brought to the school office.

A huge thank you to everyone for sending in donations for "Guide Dog for the Blind Association". We are delighted to announce we raised a total of £168.00. Well done every one!

CLASS WITH THE BEST ATTENDANCE For week ending ...24.06.2016 Year 3 – 99.3%

Reception – 99.1%, Year 1 – 97.4%, Year 2 – 95.8%, Year 4 - 93.2% Year 5 – 97.2% and Year 6 – 93.8%

Last Week in School

Last week Year 4 walked to Derrington as part of their JASS award and Y5 visited St Mary's church where they took part in several activities such as brass rubbing, bell ringing and cross stitch.

At all times the children were well behaved and wonderful ambassadors for the school.

TALK HOMEWORK – NURSERY CLASS

This week the children will be learning about how to keep safe on-line and how they can access information using the World Wide Web. Please talk to your child about how you use the internet.

This week's nursery rhyme is "Twinkle Twinkle, Little Star". We look forward to seeing you on Friday for our performance at 11.40am.

Thank you Mrs Callen

ధధధధధధ IN HOT & SUNNY WEATHER

As the summer is approaching please ensure children are adequately protected from the sun. High protection sun cream needs to be applied prior to school and caps or hats can be worn when the children are outside.

0000000

Well done to the following Y3 children, Marcell, Leo, Brooklyn, Hannah and Shea for completing your "Doxey Value Card" you have all shown respect, pride, curiosity, self-belief and perseverance. Well done.



Sparkles Pre School currently have spaces available, sessions run Monday to Friday from 8.45am - 3.15pm, and are competitively priced at £14 per morning or afternoon session and £2 for a lunchtime session. There are also FREE PLACES available for 2 year olds (subject to meeting a set criteria) and 3 year olds.

Dates		
Thur	30.06.16	Y6 Alton Towers
Thur	07.07.16	Y5/Y6 Bikeability
Thur	07.07.16	Y3 K2M Concert
Fri	08.07.16	Y5/Y6 Bikeability
Wed	20.07.16	Sports Day
		Nurs & Reception 9.15am – 10.00am
		Year 1 & Year 2 – 10.30am
		Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 – 1.30pm
Fri	22.07.16	Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am
		Y6 Leavers lunch 12.10pm

PAPER FRED TIME STORYBOOKS

Children are sent home each week with a paper version of the 'Fred Time' book they are currently reading in their groups. Could all parents check at home and return any past books that they may still have. These books are not to keep and are the property of Doxey Primary School.

Staffordshire Fire Service visit Year 5 and Year 6 Tuesday 12th July at 1pm

Staffordshire Fire and Rescue Service will be in school to deliver "HYPE" (Healthy Young People Engagement) and a "Flames aren't Games" awareness session. The session aim is to decrease the amount of secondary fire/arson incidents that the service has to attend. Please ensure the children have a P.E. Kit in school for this event at they will be taking part in various activities which will include crawling under tarpaulins.